
Dear Terrance:

We would like to take a moment to thank you and your organization for not only hosting but also completely underwriting the Fund Raising and Grant Writing Seminar last week end.  Without that kind of support small new organizations like GCAM would be not be able to attend such important events.

We would also like to thank you, personally, for appearing at the seminar and sharing your knowledge of some of the finer points and pitfalls of grant writing.

On a personal note, I (Judy) was very glad when you came up and introduced yourself to me during the lunch break.  I have heard people speak of you so often that it was almost as if I had known you already.

Sincerely,[image: image1.jpg]
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